
17th November 2023

Year 5 Residential Trip

Dear Parent/Carer,

We hoped that this year wewould have been able to take Year 5 students on a
Residential trip, however as we did not receive enough interest from parents we have
decided not to go aheadwith this.

They will not bemissing out as they still have the following trips coming up:

● The Space Centre - 28th November 2023
● Visit to the Cathedral -Week commencing 25thMarch 2023

Theywill also have the opportunity to go on a Residential trip next year in Year 6 that
will be going ahead.

We look forward to seeing all the students get excited for the Space Centre Trip which
is coming up very soon. If you have yet to give permission and pay, please do so via the
MCAS app and click on the Trips tab.

Should you have any questions, please contact our office.

Yours sincerely

Mr Angier &Miss Barnes
Vice Principals


